
  
April 23, 2009    

Councillor John Filion    via Facsimile 
Chair of the Board                 via Hand Delivery 
Toronto Board of Health 
100 Queen  Street West Suite B36 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  

Dear Mr. Chair:  

I regret to inform you that I am resigning my position as a Community Board Member for 
the Toronto Board of Health.  

I have accepted a paid position within the City of Toronto and thus can no longer serve 
on the Board of Health due to conflict of interest.  This notice is effective immediately.  
My new position begins on May 11th, 2009.  

Thank you for the support and the opportunities that I have been provided to me during 
the last several years.   I have enjoyed my tenure with the Board of Health.  

Sincerely,    

Wangari Muriuki   

Cc: Candy Davidovits 
      Committee Administrator 
       City Clerks Office  


